Newsletter

February 2025 +

BUTTS AREA REGENERATION

Community Consultation Event



Monday February 17th, St Canice's Neighbourhood Hall

INFLUENCE YOUR FUTURE!

We need your views on what is being developed for the area!

Building on the last event, we are inviting people to participate and help frame the options for developments in the Butts.

Drop in to the Neighbourhood Hall at any time between



2.30 and 4.30 and 5 to 7.30pm



Monday 17th of February.

Tea, coffee and light refreshments will be provided. All welcome!

Household Surveys

Global Home
Warranties are
continuing to carry
out house surveys in
the area. Thank you
to all who have
facilitated the surveys
to date.





Community News

Weekly Crafts for Kids at Mayfair Library

Starting 5th of Feb 2025 - 3:30 PM to 4:30.

Every Wednesday from 3.30 to 4.30 - Mayfair library crafternoons!

Get creative with seasonally themed crafting activities. There's no need to book, just walk in and join the sessions. Children must be accompanied by an adult. Suitable for ages 5+

For more information phone 056 7794174 or email: mayfair@kilkennylibrary.ie